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Greetings to all our faithful supporters in prayer and financially! We hope everyone is 
enjoying a wonderful summer. We are excited to share some updates and plans with 
you. 
Visa Update 
We are in the process of updating our visas and would appreciate your prayers. The 
process can be quite costly due to the numerous forms and documentation required 
to meet government regulations. We are grateful that the country is open to mission-
aries and does not discriminate against us, which is increasingly uncommon in many 
European countries. We hope to report soon that this process has been completed. 
Attendance and Building Updates 
We have welcomed some new visitors in the last couple of months, in addition to our 
regular attendees. This fall, we are planning more building remodeling projects. We 
feel blessed to be in a large building located in a good part of town, with a lease of 
just over $700 USD per month for the next four years. We have already completed the 
first year of our lease, and there was a lot of work done to bring the building to its 
current condition. 
Security Enhancements 
Our building features two metal roll-up doors at the front—one leading to the en-
trance and the other to a large window. We recently installed a monitored security 
system, as we plan to keep one of the roll-up doors open all the time. This will im-
prove visibility from the constant pedestrian traffic. Previously, some people thought 
we were closed, likely due to the numerous vacancies in the area. For instance, the 
coffee shop next to us recently closed down. 
Upcoming Projects 
This fall, one of our primary projects will be installing a pair of French double doors at 
the entrance of the auditorium. When we leased the building, there were temporary 
walls creating the large room. These walls will need to be rebuilt as part of the pro-
ject. Currently, we are using large curtains along one of the sides to where the hallway 
leads to the back dining area and classroom, but we plan to replace these curtains 
with temporary walls down the hallway. 
This renovation will also allow us to eventually expand the auditorium into the space 
we are currently using as a storeroom when we are ready. 
With Deep Appreciation 
We deeply appreciate your ongoing prayers and support as we strive to carry out 

God's word in Spain for His glory. If you like to help our ongoing projects, please con-

tact me by email at jimmie@young-missions.org. 

 
Now unto the King eternal, immortal, invisible, the only 
wise God, be honour and glory for ever and ever. Amen.  

1 Timothy 1:17 


